Design and Access Statement
For 

20 Avenue Close
London

NW8 6BY
The flat on the ground floor is one in a block of flats built around 1950s. The existing windows in steel frames have been altered a few times to suit the various occupants at different times. Recently the flats have been changing the windows to UPVC double glazed units. The current owner of the flat is now requiring to change the windows of the flat to UPVC to match those of the other flats in the block.
